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x Margaret 
Murray       
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January 
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26th 
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Holiday Guests 
during January 
 

x Glyn 
Roberts 
 

x Wendy 
Brierley 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hewlett Court Newsletter 

   Happy New Year   

                      New Year’s Reflections 
 
Looking back on the months gone by                        
As a new year starts and an old one ends,                       
We contemplate what brought us joy                                      
And we think of our loved ones and our friends. 
Recalling all the happy times                              
Remembering how they enriched our lives                      
We reflect upon who really counts                                            
As the fresh and bright new year arrives. 
And when we ponder those who do,                                     
We immediately think of you. 
Thanks for being one of our reasons we’ll have a 
happy new year. 
                                                           Joanne Fuchs 
 

Hewlett Court 2014 
 
We would like to wish all our wonderful residents and their families a very 
Happy New Year and may it be filled with health, wealth and happiness.  
The last twelve months have been a busy year for Hewlett Court. Hewlett 
Court is now full and has a waiting list for when rooms become vacant. The 
Freemason’s of East Lancashire are in full support of Hewlett Court with 
each District taking on different projects to maintain the excellent 
reputation that Hewlett Court now has. Many staff and residents have 
enjoyed celebrating special birthdays and occasions in 2014.  We have 
welcomed many new residents to Hewlett Court over the last year and it is 
with great sadness that some of our residents and former residents sadly 
passed away throughout 2014. They will be remembered and sadly missed 
by us all. We have many events coming up throughout the next year and 
would love for you to join in on them. Let’s hope we can make more fond 
memories at Hewlett Court this year as we did last year. 
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 Hewlett Court Newsletter 

Activities Day 
 
Please keep a look out 
on the notice board 
for when activities are 
taking place with 
Jemma. 

 

Supper Time 
 
Please join in the 
lounge for ‘Tea and 
Toast’ every evening 
at 8pm – 8:30pm. 
Tea, coffee, horlicks, 
hot chocolate, toast 
and biscuits. 

Comment Cards 
We now have comments 
cards, if residents and their 
family and friends would 
like to leave any comments 
about Hewlett Court 
whether it’s good or bad 
please feel free. No name 
has to be given. The 
comments box is outside the 
dining room. 
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Sad News 
 
Last week two of our residents sadly passed away. Flo Hill and Doris Sugden will both be missed by 
the staff and residents of Hewlett Court. For those of you who would like to send your kind regards 
and say your goodbyes the funeral details are as follows:- 
 
Flo Hill  
Thursday 8th January 11am at Radcliffe Crematorium and then a get together at The Old Mill, 
Ramsbottom. 
Any donations of flowers need to be sent to Booth and Wolstenholme, Ramsbottom. 
 
Doris Sugden 
Monday 12th January 12pm at Radcliffe Crematorium. Doris will be leaving from Hewlett Court. 
 

Get Well Wishes 
 
Get well wishes are sent to George 
Heavyside, Doris Yates and Marri 
O’Donoughue who are currently in 
hospital. We wish you all a speedy 
recovery and hope to see you back at 
Hewlett Court very soon. 

Doris Sugden’s Birthday 
 
We all helped Doris Sugden celebrate 
her 97th birthday on Christmas Eve in 
the lounge. Residents enjoyed a slice 
of her birthday cake with their evening 
meal. We are happy that we helped 
Doris celebrate her birthday and made 
her feel special. Doris thanked 
everyone for her birthday messages. 
Rest in peace Doris, we will miss you. 

 

 
Recycling 
 
If anybody has any Christmas 
cards that they want to recycle, we 
have a box you can discard your 
old cards in. The labeled box is 
facing the entrance to the Dining 
room next to the little couch. 
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What’s On 
 
Movie Monday 
 Monday afternoons at 
2pm in the lounge.  
 
 
Armchair Exercise 
Tuesday morning at 
11am in the lounge. 
 Friday morning at 
10:30am in the lounge. 
 
 
Bingo 
Tuesday afternoon at 
3pm in the lounge. 
 
 
Coffee and Quiz 
Morning 
Wednesday morning at 
11am in the lounge. 
 
 
Thirsty Thursday 
Thursday afternoon at 
3:30pm cocktails in the 
lounge. 
 
 
Friday Club 
Friday at 3:30pm 
residents and staff join in 
the lounge. 
 

Transport will be arranged to all 
events outside of Hewlett Court 

Thursday 5th February 
Robin Darcy singing  
In the lounge at 2pm 
 

Events 

Staff 
 
I am sure you will all agree that the staff have worked 
exceptionally well over the last year. We have seen some staff 
members leave and we have welcomed new staff members to the 
team. There have been members of staff taking on new job roles at 
Hewlett Court in the last year. I am certain they will carry on their 
good work in 2015. The staff are always around to lend a helping 
hand to our residents if needed. Keep up the good work! 
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        Christmas Day at Hewlett Court 
Residents had a lovely day at Hewlett Court on Christmas day. Here are a few photos from Christmas Day. 
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Residents enjoyed a night of singing and party games to help celebrate the coming of the New Year on 
New Year’s Eve. Everyone had a brilliant night. 

  

 

 

  

   


